
ROSEMEADOW PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 ABN: 18 246 198 266   

64 Anthony Drive, Rosemeadow, 2560 
P.O Box 63 Campbelltown, 2560 

Telephone: (02) 4621 1733 
Email: rosemeadow-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

                                         
 

12th June 2024 

 

Term 2 - 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Parent - Teacher interviews provide a wonderful opportunity for parents and teachers to discuss your 
child’s progress at school. It is also a valuable time to address any concerns or areas for future 
learning. 
 
This term, Parent - Teacher Interviews will be held in Week 9 between Monday the 24h June 2024 and 
Friday 28th June 2024. During your interview your child’s teacher will provide you with their Semester 1 
report. 
 
Each interview will be limited to 10 minutes per student. If the allocated times do not suit, contact your 
child’s teacher through Sentral to arrange a more suitable time.  
 
Rosemeadow Public School staff value the communication between teachers, parents and students 
and encourage all parents to schedule an interview time to receive your child’s Semester 1 Report.   
 
To book your time, you will need to log on to the Sentral Parent Portal app or website 
https://rosemeadowps.sentral.com.au/portal.  
 
Details on how to download the app and your parent portal key have been previously emailed and sent 
home as a paper copy. Please ensure you have registered to set up Sentral for Parents before the 
closing date or you will be unable to book an interview.  
 
If you do not have internet access at home, or are having difficulty with the app, please see or call our 
office staff and they will be able to assist you. Please note: teachers will not be able to make bookings 
for you.  
 
Bookings are taken on a first in, first served basis, so please make your booking as soon as possible.  
 
**Bookings will open 9:00am Friday 14th June and close 3:00pm Sunday 23rd June** 
 
Interviews are strictly 10 minutes in duration, it is important you are punctual to avoid missing your 
scheduled time. You can change your booking any time prior to the closing date, through the Sentral 
Parent app website. 
 
Kind regards,  
Paul Hughes 

 

https://rosemeadowps.sentral.com.au/portal

